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Mai Vang

From: Lydia (Public Works Garbage) <garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 4:32 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: [City of Saint Paul] Re: Hi, I was wondering if someone can check on these serial 

numbers on the bins to see which house it belongs to. Property owners at 515 
Beaumont Av...

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 

  

 

Your request (694614) has been updated. To add additional comments, reply to this email. 

 

Lydia (City of Saint Paul)  
Aug 20, 2024, 16:32 CDT  

Mai,  
  
Unfortunately, we don't keep a record of the serial numbers for the recycling containers at each house. If PO 
states that the carts don't belong to them/appear to be abandonded- we simply remove them.  
  
If PO has been charged for this offense, I can dig deeper and see if Eureka has an old record of the numbers 
to prove (or disprove) that the cart numbers match the address. Otherwise, we can simply remove them.  
  
Please let me know if you'd like me to place a job to have them removed and/or you want me to ask Eureka 
to dig deeper.  
  
Thanks,  
  
Lydia 
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City of Saint Paul 
Public Works - Solid Waste 
651-266-6130 

 

 

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  
Aug 16, 2024, 06:08 CDT  

Hi, 
I was wondering if someone can check on these serial numbers on the bins to see which house it 
belongs to.  Property owners at 515 Beaumont Ave called and stated the bins have been an ongoing 
problem for them.  He thinks it belongs to the neighboring property at 509 Beaumont, but tenants 
there have been putting them on his property for the longest time.  Each time they removed it from 
their front blvd, those bins come back.  I have enclosed photos and orders owner received.  The 
first 2 photos are what he took from the street. 
  
Thanks. 
  
  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  
  
  
  
From: Ka ma Shi <vangthao02@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 5:05 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 515 Beaumont St 
  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

These are the bins  

  
On Thu, Aug 15, 2024, 9:34 AM Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Thao, 
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I am following up on our phone conversation from Wednesday regarding the excessive inspection 
for the 2 bins on blvd.  Please provide me with the 2 serial numbers on the containers so I can 
forward to Public Works to check on this.  
In the meantime, I will set up a file for your hearing on August 22 via telephone between 10 and 
noon.   
  
I have attached the orders and photos so you can also see what was there.  
  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 
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This email is a service from City of Saint Paul.  
[9G4X6R-4D50J]  


